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          Merry Christmas Art Friends 
It’s that time again for Holiday cheer and sharing.  You are cordially 

invited to the Endeavor Gallery Holiday Open house on Saturday 

December 9th from 12pm to 2pm.  

Please bring your favorite holiday snack to share and a current art 

project for show and tell.  

This is a great time to meet other artists and talk about the up coming 

new year.  

 

The San Pedro River Arts Council would like to wish everyone a Happy 

Holiday and Best wishes for 2024.    

                      Thank you making 2023 a fantastic year! 

         

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
                          Keep Creating  
                          Mary Lee Bringham 

 

  

  **** For the first day of winter **** 

         Endeavor Gallery will be open late  

                  for holiday shopping       

    Thursday December 21st until 6pm.  

    Stop by for those last minutes gifts. 
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                                                                                Events  
 
No Fear Painting Workshop                                                               
Every Sunday afternoon 1pm to 3pm                                               
At the VFW Hall in Benson    
$35                                                                                                                                         
 
 No Art Share                                                                                      
 In December   

                                                                                                                                         
Amerind Museum and Gallery                                                                                                                                                                       
Visit the Amerind Museum website for info.                                    
Events Page 
  www.amerind.org 
                                                                                                                      
Tombstone Art Gallery                                                                           
 Open 7 days a week                                                                             
For more information  
Tombstoneartgallery.com 
                                                                                                                   
SPRAC Holiday Open House 
Saturday December 9th 12pm to 2pm 
 
 Art Circle Fridays                                                                                   
At Endeavor gallery learning center 
1:30 to 3:30pm                                                                                         
Bring in a project to work on 
with friends.   
 
                             
“At Christmas all roads lead home” 
                                              Marjorie Holmes    

                                 
                     
            

                   Hours for the Gallery and Gift Shop 

                     Tuesday thru Friday 10 to 4pm 

                              Saturday 10 to 2pm   

                         Corner of 4th and San Pedro  

Benson, AZ                  520-586-4630   

 

                Attention! 

           Help Wanted        

Gallery Docents 

Committee members 

Contact for more info: 

Mary Lee at 

bears4588@yahoo.com 

We always welcome members 

to share their special talents.  

If interested in becoming an 

active member for SPRAC 

please contact Mary Lee. 

Bears4588@yahoo.com 
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The Gift Shop has great ideas for your 
holiday shopping.  
Totes 
Original holiday cards  
Jewelry 
Photography 
Pottery  
All made by local artisans.  
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Coming Soon March 2024 
 

 
Celebrate the Arts Show and      
Sale.   Visit sprarts.org for 
application and more information. 
         Come join the Fun! 
 
   To Volunteer for the show contact Deb Warner at   
deb.strongholdart@gmail.com 
 

 

 

                

 

 

     

 

                  

 

                       The Newsletter staff welcomes photos, and art related articles by  

                 Its members. Send your items for consideration to bears4588@yahoo.com 

 

          

San Pedro River Arts Council’s mission is to foster the growth and development of new and experienced artists. 

 We support youth art education and work with other organizations in the County. 

Endeavor Gallery is a non-juried gallery that displays members original works of art. 

 

mailto:deb.strongholdart@gmail.com
mailto:bears4588@yahoo.com

